
To:  Webster School Community 

From: Ruthann Goguen, Superintendent 

Re: Weekly Update 

Date:  December 21, 2017 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

May you be surrounded with love and laughter over the Holidays!  

Our Holiday Concerts were fantastic!  Thank you to our music and band teachers, Valerie Howes, 

Bari Baggett, Glen Wright, Peter Twiraga, and Peter Carney for organizing such wonderful 

Holiday Concerts at each of our schools.  Thank you to all of our students for sharing their talents 

and spreading Holiday Joy! 

                                        
Webster Middle School Chorus 



                                  
Mrs. Bari Baggett conducting! 



 

Webster Middle School Chorus rocked the house with holiday songs! 



 

Bartlett High School student Nicholas Rockwood conducting the WMS band! 

 



                               

Mr. Glen Wright conducting the Webster Middle School Chorus!  



 

Standing room only at the Webster Middle School Holiday Concert! 



 

Happy Administrators! 



                                                   

Webster Middle School Band kept everyone’s feet tapping!  



 

The Solos were amazing! 



 

 

Mr. Twiraga conducts and the BHS band creates beautiful music!  



 

 

Grade 2 students at PAE sang the Penguin Polka and several other holiday favorites! 



 

 

 

 

 The PTO sponsored Holiday Fair helped 

spread joy to all our students at PAE!  Thank you to all our volunteers for organizing this!  



 


